July 27%, 2021
Dear editorial board of World Journal of Meta-analysis

We thank you for the opportunity to re-submit our study entitled: “Watch and wait in
locally advance rectal cancer: Past, present and future.” We thank the reviewers for
their insightful comments, which we have addressed in the following pages. We
believe the manuscript is now much improved and hope you will now find it suitable
for publication in World Journal of Meta-analysis.

Sincerely,
Rosa M Jimenez-Rodriguez M.D., Ph.D.

Colorectal Service | Department of Surgery
Hospital Universitario Virgen del Rocio, Seville, Spain

Reviewers

(1) The “Author Contributions” section is missing. Please provide the author
contributions;

We thank the reviewer for this suggestion. This section has been added.
(2) PMID and DOI numbers are missing in the reference list. Please provide the
PubMed numbers and DOI citation numbers to the reference list and list all authors of

the references.

We thank the reviewers for this comment. This data has been added to the references.



